
Notes: 

1. Due to the current pandemic situation, and Japanese government travel restrictions, the SEALS 
Kansai trip will not be held this year. However, intensive Japanese language classes will still be 
offered. 

2. Submission of the application form does not constitute an obligation to accept the award. In the 
event that the applicant is selected for the award, the applicant will be notified by email, and 
will at that time be asked to accept or decline. Applicants who fail to respond to within 7 days 
will forfeit their award. Those who have applied but were not selected for an award will also be 
notified. 

3. The scholarship covers the full cost of tuition for the SEALS summer language program. These 
funds are applied directly to tuition. 

4. Students who drop out of the program will forfeit any awards and will be responsible for any 
fees they have incurred. 

5. If an applicant is awarded funding from another source (e.g., FLAS, etc.) and is also awarded a 
SEALS tuition scholarship, the SEALS scholarship will cover any difference remaining in tuition 
after the other scholarship funds have been applied. 

6. It is possible for an applicant to be awarded a partial scholarship or award. 
7. The estimated dates of the SEALS Summer Language Program are May 9 through July 15. These 

dates are subject to change. 
8. All awards are contingent upon approval of funding. 


